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ENTON

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

September 23, 2025

Discussion of Efficiency Audit

Workshop
Responsible Fiscal Stewardship

House Bill 3 (86th Legislature, 2019) requires school districts to undergo an
efficiency audit prior to holding a voter-approval tax rate election (VATRE).

The purpose of the efficiency audit is to assess the District’s fiscal management,
efficiency and utilization of resources, and whether the District has implemented
best practices utilized by Texas school districts.

At the June 10, 2025 board meeting, the Board of Trustees approved Hankins,
Eastup, Deaton, Tonn, Seay and Scarborough to perform the efficiency audit.
The district must post the audit results on the district website at least thirty days

before election day. The Board of Trustees must hold a public meeting to
discuss the results before the election.

The estimated cost of the efficiency audit will be approximately $15,000.

Business & Administrative Services
Budget Department

Dr. Jeremy Thompson — Deputy Superintendent
Jennifer Stewart — Executive Director of Budget

Denton ISD Efficiency Audit Report
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